
           
 

 
 

                  Board of Directors           
 
    Derron L. LaBrake, P.W.S.                            December 2, 2014 
    Wetlands & Ecology Inc. 
    124 E. Park Road 
    Havertown PA19083 
              
    Dear Derron: 
 
    Thank you on behalf of the SWEP Greater Philadelphia Board, for   

presenting “Ecological Risk Assessment Overview Program” 
on Tuesday, December 2, 2014 in Blue Bell PA.  We very much 
appreciate the time and effort you put into development and 
presentation of this program. The program attendees greatly 
benefited from your professional expertise in presenting complex 
concepts with ease and clarity and your focus on practical 
applications and real world project examples.  

 
Thank you again for continuing the SWEP tradition of excellence 
in delivery of first rate technical programs.  We enjoyed working 
with you in planning and delivering this program.  
 
  
  Regards,  
 
  Eileen Snyder 
 
  Eileen Snyder, Alpha Analytical 
  Programs Co-Chair, SWEP Greater Philadelphia 

       Email: esnyder@alphalab.com 
       Mobile: 610-585-3420 
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